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Summer Greeting 

  

 Dear Parishioners,  

Summer is once again upon us and we look forward to the warmth and sunshine. It is a time when we 
enjoy family gatherings and meetings with friends in a relaxed atmosphere. It is a time of renewal. 

St. Simeon’s continues to hold services at 10 AM. Each week we alternate between Morning Prayer and 
Holy Communion. We are slowly returning to a normal format for these services.  

During July, we will not be holding services however, in case of emergencies or for any other concerns 
please contact one of the wardens.  Services will resume on Sunday, August 7. We are blessed to have 
Gordon McPhee leading the Morning Prayer services for the summer and to have Rev. Nick leading the 
Holy Communion services. We will look forward to gathering during this time.  

Please find attached the Summer Schedule. 

After the official vote on Sunday, May 8, 2022 authorizing the Corporation to begin the procedure to 
sell the rectory, the wardens, following protocol, contacted the Diocese of Montreal with the results. 
We have just received news that the Diocese will begin this process in the near future. 

We are most thankful to the parishioners who support St. Simeon’s in a variety of ways. Each one is 
valuable. The financial situation is always a concern. Contributions are welcomed and greatly 
appreciated. Donations may be sent by e transfer to herbert.sioui@gmail.com. or by mail to 4 Mady, 
St., Lachute, QC J8H 3B9. 

During the summer, the City of Lachute will be working on the sewer line from the church to the main 
pipe. This is expected to involve some excavation work on our property. 

May each one find this summer a wonderful time of beauty, relaxation, health and happiness.  We look 
forward to worshipping together as the family of St. Simeon’s in August. . 

Yours in Christ.  

Edna Hall and Karen Napp, Wardens  
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Summer Schedule 

 

 

 August 7    MP  Gordon McPhee  Isaiah 1:1, 10-20;          
         Psalm 50:1-8, 23-24;                
         Hebrews 11:1-3, 8-16;           
         Luke 12:32-40 

 

 August 14    HC  Rev. Nick Brotherwood Isaiah 5:1-7;                 
         Psalm 80:1-2, 8-18;  
         Hebrews 11:29-12:2;            
         Luke 12:49-56 

 

 August 21    MP  Gordon McPhee  Jeremiah 1:4-10;                    
         Psalm 71:1-6; 
          Hebrews 12:18-29;                
         Luke 13:10-17 

 

 August 28    HC  Rev. Nick Brotherwood Jeremiah 2:4-13;            
         Psalm 81:1, 10-16;   
         Hebrews 13:1-8, 15-16;      
         Luke 14:1-7, 14 
 
 September 4    MP  Gordon McPhee  Jeremiah 18:1-11;     
         Psalm 139: 1-5, 12-17;  
         Philemon 1 1-21;                    
         Luke 14:25-3 
 
 
 
 

 

Lovely flowers are the smiles of God's goodness. 
- William Wilberforce 

 

 


